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  Expert Offers Perspective on the Two Koreas as Seen from DMZ 
 
 
Geneva, Switzerland—Neutral nations’ efforts to 
keep peace on the Korean Peninsula were the 
focus of a UPF webinar.  
 

  

  

  

  IAED Explores Public–Private Partnerships 
 
 
United States—The International Association for 
Peace and Economic Development (IAPD) 
cosponsored with two international organizations 
an online conference on “Public–Private 
Partnerships: The Business of Telehealth.” 

 
 

  

  

  

  UN NGO Committee Considers the Impact of Harmful Social 
Media on Families 
 
 
United States—Commemorating the UN 
International Day of Families, UPF organized the 
virtual program “Families and New Technology: 
The Challenging Impact of Social Media.” 

  



 

 

 

  

  

  International Day of Families Observed in Norway 
 
 
Oslo, Norway—A webinar organized by UPF 
considered changing norms in regard to the 
family. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Argentina and Rotary Club Observe International Day of 
Families 

 
 
Argentina—UPF-Argentina celebrated the UN 
International Day of Families 2021 in an online 
meeting with more than 100 
participants. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUN 20: EUME - Peace Road - Austria-Czech Republic-

Germany 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 
UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         



 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 


